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To: Senate Utilities Committee
Re: HB2703

As Sheriff of Coffey County I have reviewed HB2703 and believe this bill to be a
bill that is in the best interest for Wolf Creek Security Personnel and the Nuclear Power
Plant Industry and a necessity to enable the security force at Wolf Creek to properly
perform their job. In today’s world there are numerous threats that could become reality
in regards to nuclear power plant facilities. This bill would give the necessary legal tools
to the security force to properly react to and deal with many situations that could occur at
Wolf Creek. Security at Wolf Creek Nuclear Power Plant is taken very seriously by the
leadership at Wolf Creek to ensure that the highest standards of training are met.

Security Personnel are potentially faced with making life and death decisions. I have the
up most confidence that the security personnel would make the proper decision when
faced with making a decision to take the appropriate action to protect the plant. 1 would
urge your support of this bill and ask that you pass this bill out of committee favorably.
If I can be of any assistance in this matter, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

%'

Randy L. Rogers
Coftey County Sheriff



